
 

 

 

 

 

     Jessop Stockwell Federation 
Lead Headteacher: Ms A.Parker 

Friday 18th December 2020 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

As we draw to the end of term, I would like to thank you all for your support through such a challenging 

time. 

Stockwell has weathered the storm of much disruption and additional pressures this year, including the 

interim closure of the main school office, the Ofsted virtual visit and the Year 2 phonics assessments. 

I feel incredibly proud of the tenacity shown by staff and true resilience of our children to carry on. 

On our return in the New Year, we will set out the timeline for the provision of Friday afternoons for 

children. Thank you for your support.                                                                                                 

Whilst we remain unsure on the governments coronavisurs risk rating after Christmas,for the time 

being, we will continue with half days on Friday. 

In addition to these measures, should you receive notification of a positive test outcome between now 

and Monday 21st December, please continue to inform the school office by email. We will inform the 

relevant bubble of the last days contact. However, should you receive notication of a positive test 

outcome after Monday 21st December, please contact public health on 020 7926 2900 or 

publichealth@lambeth.gov.uk.  

For support on self isolation, financial or practical support https://www.lambeth.gov.uk/coronavirus-

covid19/get-support-for-yourself-or-a-vulnerable-person. 

You can find this information on the schools website. 

Wishing you all a happy holiday and New Year. 

Kind regards, 

 
Ms A. Parker 

Lead Headteacher 
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